
Season’s Greetings
A Merry Christmas from the Nayland 'Save our Post Office' team to you and your families. 
To all who have already offered to be involved, thank you! To all who would like to have a 
say on what the Post Office will be like, or who would like to be involved, we want you!

There will be a public meeting on 23rd February 2017 at 7.30pm in Nayland Village 
Hall which will give you a full update on the progress of saving our Post Office. We're 
encouraging all to come along: this project needs the full support of our community.

We are working hard behind the scenes, setting up a Community Company to take on the 
Post Office business and engaging with the Post Office and Postmistress to agree how we 
can run the business as a community. More detail of our progress is in the December issue 
of the Community Times and on the Community Council webpage: 
http://www.naylandcommunitycouncil.org.uk/POLatestNews.html
 
Our new website will be up and running early in the new year, details to follow.
 
With best wishes for the season,
 
Maggie Ryan (Chair)
Simon Carter (Vice Chair)
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